
Neighbourhood Plan Working Group
Report to SF Parish Council Meeting Oct 2, 2019

1. Meeting with Alex Fradley, Planning Policy Officer KL&WN Borough Council, Sept 9
Five members of the Working Group attended this meeting.

Alex Fradley provided:
· An explanation of the level of support we will receive from BKL&WN Council Officers and highlighted the genuine political will of Borough Councillors who support the creation of NPs
· An outline the procedure for recruitment and appointment of a NP consultant
· Information on what is involved in a Sustainability Appraisal/Strategic Environmental Assessment
· Positive feedback on the DRAFT NP Timeline the Working Group has developed
· An update on the Borough Council’s position on Climate Emergency planning and how that might be incorporated into an NP. He explained that the Borough Council is taking the Climate Emergency very seriously. Alex expanded further to say that whilst they have yet to declare a Climate Emergency, they are actively working with Extinction Rebellion locally and, that tackling climate change is second highest on their list of strategic priorities.
It was agreed
· Continue to advertise/approach for residents/interested parties who wish to join the Group
· Identify potential policy areas which sub-groups can take forward
· Start mapping those plots in the village that are ‘common land’ 
· Start mapping the location and ownership of plots that have outline/full planning permission but where building work has not started 
· Contact two identified SW Norfolk Parish Councils that have carried out NPs and put together a shortlist of potential consultants to assist our work
· Ask the Parish Council to allocate a sum of money in the 2020-21 budget for the work of developing the Neighbourhood Plan
· Start the application for a Government Grant of £9,000 to complete the NP
· Identify and cost a Consultant who would be commissioned by the Parish Council to provide technical experience, guidance, direction, etc

2. Recruitment of Consultants
· Three experienced NP consultants have been approached for initial interviews by the Working Group. Two of the three consultants submitted costings for the work involved in ensuring completion of the NP.
· The Working Group met prior to the Parish Council meeting on October 2 to consider each consultancy’s proposal. It has asked one firm to resubmit their costings in order as to bring it more in line with the Working Group’s proposed consultancy budget.

[bookmark: _GoBack]3. Future Working Group Meetings
As well as meeting to progress the NP, the Working Group will meet once a month, prior to the monthly Parish Council Meetings so that our reports are as up to date as possible

Jim McNeill
Chair, SFNP Working Group
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